Submission no: 449a

Received: 10 October 2003


[image: image1.jpg]Australian Technology Network
A

FIVE UNIVERSITIES: ONE VISITION




[image: image2.png]


              [image: image3.png]UniSA



            [image: image4.png]| RMIT|
RMIT



             [image: image5.png]BuT|s)



        [image: image6.png]



Curtin   University               University of                  RMIT University                      University of Technology,       Queensland University

  of Technology                   South Australia                                                                                Sydney                            of Technology     

10 October 2003

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

and Education References Committee

Suite SG.52, Parliament House

CANBERRA, ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter,

Please find attached the Australian Technology Network's (ATN) supplementary Submission to the Senate Inquiry into higher education funding and regulatory legislation. 

The ATN has already provided a submission to the Senate Inquiry which addressed several key areas of concern in relation to the Government proposed reforms 

However the legislation put to the Senate, and related developments in Government positions on policy matters, raise a number of additional issues which we wish to highlight for the Committee’s consideration.

The ATN, on behalf of Australia’s leading innovative universities, welcomes the opportunity to contribute to a debate which will have far reaching ramifications for the future of our higher education sector. 
Yours Sincerely
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Vicki Thomson

Director,

Australian Technology Network 

	Chancellory

GPO Box 2471
Adelaide, SA, 5001 


	Telephone (08) 8302 9107

Fax: (08) 8302 0943

Mobile: 0417 808 472

Email: Vicki.Thomson@unisa.edu.au
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